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Artist impression of the Greystanes Public School upgrade 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the 
next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Greystanes Public 
School. The project will deliver: 

▪ 24 new permanent learning spaces (Block M 
North and South Wings) 

▪ refurbishment of the administration block into a 
multi-purpose space 

▪ a new administration building (Block L). 

Progress summary 

Work on the school upgrade is progressing well. 

The new Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA), 
new Administration building (Block L) and 
associated landscaping are now complete and have 
been handed over to the school to use. The new 

Administration building includes separate visitor and 
student foyers, staff room, offices, student sick bay, a 
printing room and toilet facilities.  

Construction works for the new permanent learning 
spaces (Block M North and South Wings) are largely 
completed. The North Wing was completed earlier 
this year, along with the South Wing ground floor 
concrete slabs and retaining walls. When complete, 
the new buildings will be linked through an elevated 
walkway on the first floor and will also connect to the 
existing facilities through a new covered walkway 
and stairs to the existing sports court.  

The new learning spaces will be ready for use by staff 
and students when the South Wing is completed in 
late 2021. 

Next steps 

▪ Start refurbishment of existing Block A 
Building into new multi-purpose space. 

▪ Installation of external walls and Structural 
steelwork for the roof structure to Block M 
South Wing.  

The project is anticipated to be completed late 2021. 

Keeping you updated 

We will keep the local school community and 
residents informed as the project progresses. 
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Upgraded school site plan 
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